
Purdue Pilots Inc. 01/11/17 Meeting Minutes 

-Called to order at 7PM 

Addison Elkins contact info: (812)-327-3059 

Email: elkins7@purdue.edu 

-call or email for mechanical issues, stuck somewhere etc. 

TREASURY: 

-Please pay dues at office hours if you missed the meeting! (or at our next meeting). 

 

PRESIDENT: 

-Office hours will be between Bela and Addison for right now Monday (9:30-11:30) and Wednesday (9-

11am) with more in the future in our office in the basement of Stewart Center. This information is also 

on our website under the member section with our calendar which contains all our coming dates.  

-Please fill out the survey that was sent out by Addison for insurance purposes. It needs to be completed 

by Jan 17th, 2017. 

UAS systems: 

-to fly a PPI drone, must be part 107 certified. There is an online course you must take and be signed off 

by a flight instructor. 

-Rental likely would not be hourly, likely half or whole days. 

-This program and what kind of equipment we would purchase is dependent on member interest. 

-FAA medical Reform: the purpose is intended to keep the decision to fly between you and a physician 

without FAA involvement. 

-pilot must have held a med certificate in the past 10 years, must not have been suspended, revoked 

etc. 

-No more medical every 2 or 5 years. 

-students still must take a physical once and then every 24 months take a medical evaluation course 

-must have comprehensive exam every 4 years. 

-This becomes active May 1st and applies to 3rd class certificates only. Also affects the type of aircraft you 

can fly, but for PPI purposes should not affect anyone. 
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EVENTS: 

-Dinner flights should start soon! 

-Addison is working on getting a southwest airlines tour/ visit at either MDW or IND. Would be 

attempted by either renting university vehicles or personal transport. 

-Also a possible tower tour may be rolled into that trip above. 

 

 

ALUMNI/PR: 

-Call out at 7Pm in Armstrong 3115 JAN 19th
 

-Please send stories about where you have gone to Mariah so she can put it in the newsletter 

for our alum. They love hearing stories about what our members are doing. 

 

Adjourned at7:23PM 

Next meeting Jan 25th. (FRNY B124) 


